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This Week... 
 

We had lots of fun in our final week of 
Reception. We practised all of our phonic and 
maths skills and we made lots of fun crafts.  
 
The best treat of the week came when we got 
a special visit from the local ice cream van. The 
children and staff enjoyed a yummy ice cream. 
Thank you Mrs Davies for the special treat!  
 
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. 

@ListerInf_Rec 
 
 

My we also take this opportunity to thank 
you all for the lovely memories we have made 
this year. We have loved being your children’s 

teachers and have enjoyed watching them 
grow. Thank you for all the kind wishes and 

gifts too.  
 

Love from  
Mrs Mullock, Mrs Davin, Miss Hughes, Mrs 

Johnston & Miss Boyle  
 

 
 

Star of the Week  
 
 

All of the children in Bluebells and 
Daffodils.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this year! 

 
 

Summer Holidays  
 

May we take this opportunity to wish you all a 
wonderful summer holidays.  

Have a lovely rest and stay safe.  

Love from  

 

All the Reception Staff 

 

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

School will reopen on  
 

Tuesday 2nd September at 8.45am.  
 

 
 


